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Development Services Memo 

To: Council 

From: Andrew Ropp / Tyler Davis 

Subject: Summary of Traffic and Parking By-Law Amendments 

eDocs or File ID: 127943 and 127944 

Meeting Date: September 24, 2024 

Purpose: 

That the Council of the Township of Woolwich consider a memorandum from 

Development Services dated September 24, 2024, regarding amendments to the Traffic 

and Parking By-law No. 70-2006, and enact the proposed amendments by approving the 

amending by-law as attached in Appendix A. 

Background / Comments: 

Development Services is responsible for all new development within the Township of 

Woolwich, this includes corridor management in new development right of ways. A review 

of all new development traffic and parking control plans and posted signage was initiated 

to ensure all new right of ways comply with the Townships Traffic and Parking By-law No. 

70-2006. Through this review many areas of inadequate and inordinate traffic and 

parking restrictions were identified.  

Development Services brings forward an amendment to the Township of Woolwich 

Traffic and Parking By-law No. 70-2006. This by-law contains amendments to No 

Parking, Limited Parking, No Stopping, and Intersection Stop Signs in the Township of 

Woolwich. 

Attachments: 

1. Appendix A – By-law XX-2024 – By-law Amendments. 


